
2022 Wadley High Continuous Improvement Plan

Wadley High School

Successful students,

Successful schools,

Successful community

To ensure all students are

successful by providing a culture of

learning through partnerships with

families and the community.

(1) All students can learn and are enttled to a 

quality educaton. 

(2) Student success is achieved through shared 

responsibility of  students, sta, families and 

the community.  

(3) A safe and caring learning environment 

where respect is mutual and diversity is 

embraced is necessary for success.

• Provide targeted interventons to support 
student readiness in Reading.

• Provide targeted interventons to support 
student readiness in Math and Science.

• Each student will receive support that will 
assist and prepare them for the transiton for 
after high school.

• Provide a place where students can feel safe 
and secure.

• Ensure that all professionals are highly 
qualifed and equipped with the knowledge 
that they need to be efectve.

• Provide students with access to iXL and AR for 
individualized help.

• Utlize the Reading Coach to coach teachers in 
the best practces in reading and assist with 

• Students will create a plan in the 9th grade 
through Kudor.

• Students will meet with the counselor and 
Career Coach regularly to prepare for the next 

• Provide mental health services to those who 
need it.

• Provide a SRO and cameras throughout the 
campus.

• Provide professional development.

• Recruit and retain highly qualifed personnel.
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assessment.

• Hire teachers to alleviate overcrowded 
classrooms.

• Increase parental and community involvement 
in relaton to Reading. Ex. Invite parents and 
community to read to kids.

• Have frequent data meetngs to discuss reading
inventon for each student.

• All teachers that teach Math will be AMSTI 
Math trained and Science teachers will be 
trained in AMSTI Science.

• Provide iXL for individualized instructon.

• Hire personnel to alleviate overcrowded 
classrooms.

step after high school.

• Testng data as measured by STAR and ACAP.

• Evidence of coaching provided by the Reading 
Coach

• College and Career ready as measured by the 
ALSDE

• Student surveys

• sign in sheet from SRO

• Increase in number of cameras

• Surveys
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